## **Greg Minikel**

From:

James Knorr < jknorr99@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, July 13, 2019 11:48 AM

To:

Greg Minikel

Subject:

Re: Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club Infrastrucure suggestion.

Greg, Thanks for the response. We were hoping that the City would fund this infrastructure since our club is small. We see this as a great place for others such as people landing a fish would find helpful.

What time is the August 7 Committee Meeting?

Jim

On Jul 12, 2019, at 12:46 PM, Greg Minikel < gminikel@manitowoc.org > wrote:

Hi Jim,

We are checking with the Marina on this request as they lease the area from the City.

If they are O.K. with it, then the next step would be to take it to the Public Infrastructure (PI) Committee Meeting on August 7<sup>th</sup>.

Are you asking the City to fund this request or was the Sailing Club planning to fund the improvement??

**From:** James Knorr [mailto:jknorr99@gmail.com]

**Sent:** Sunday, July 07, 2019 3:22 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Subject: Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club Infrastrucure suggestion.

Greg Minikel:

We are a small club that promotes the fun of sailing and racing model sailboats in the Manitowoc area. The Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club is a group of model sailors that regularly sail two times a week - most Saturday mornings at the Manitowoc Farmers Market in the Manitowoc River (9:00am) and Tuesday afternoons in the Mooring Area of the Manitowoc Marina near the Blue Rail walkway to the Lighthouse (3:30 pm). We have over the past year been looking for a way to have a small deck to be installed along the west walkway next to the Mooring area. We now scramble over uneven rocks to get access to the water's surface. A shorts deck or pier there would make a safer spot to launch our boats as well as offer a safe spot for fishermen to land fish caught in the area.

Stop by during one of our sailing occasions to see our sailors and see the fun. We gladly hand one of our transmitter controlers to visitors to give them the experience of sailing one of these small sailing vessels.

I am looking forward to discussing the potential for a small infrastructure improvement for easier and safer water surface access.

Jim Knorr

## **Greg Minikel**

From:

**Greg Minikel** 

Sent:

Friday, July 12, 2019 12:39 PM

To:

Rich Larsen

Cc:

Dan Koski; Chad Scheinoha; Sonja Birr

**Subject:** 

FW: Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club Infrastrucure suggestion.

Hi Rich,

I received the e-mail further below from James Knorr of the Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club regarding the possibility of installing a small pier or deck abutting the sidewalk or walkway between "E" Dock and the Blue Rail Pier.

We would like to get your opinion or concurrence on this before we take it to the PI Committee in August. Thanks.

From: Chad Scheinoha

**Sent:** Monday, July 08, 2019 8:47 AM **To:** Greg Minikel; Dan Koski; Curtis Hall

Cc: Sonja Birr

**Subject:** RE: Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club Infrastrucure suggestion.

I would agree. We would want Rich to support it before taking to committee since this is in his leased area.

Will you contact him?

## Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure Operations Division Manager Mobile (920)374-0402 Office (920)686-6512 www.manitowoc.org

From: Greg Minikel

**Sent:** Monday, July 08, 2019 8:27 AM **To:** Dan Koski; Chad Scheinoha; Curtis Hall

Cc: Sonja Birr

**Subject:** FW: Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club Infrastrucure suggestion.

Is this something we should bring to the August PI Committee Meeting??

I already put some gravel in the northwest corner of the Marina Walkway and the Blue Rail Pier in the last year or two for them.

We will also need to discuss this with Rich Larsen at the Marina.

From: James Knorr [mailto:jknorr99@gmail.com]

**Sent:** Sunday, July 07, 2019 3:22 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Subject: Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club Infrastrucure suggestion.

## Greg Minikel:

We are a small club that promotes the fun of sailing and racing model sailboats in the Manitowoc area. The Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club is a group of model sailors that regularly sail two times a week - most Saturday mornings at the Manitowoc Farmers Market in the Manitowoc River (9:00am) and Tuesday afternoons in the Mooring Area of the Manitowoc Marina near the Blue Rail walkway to the Lighthouse (3:30 pm). We have over the past year been looking for a way to have a small deck to be installed along the west walkway next to the Mooring area. We now scramble over uneven rocks to get access to the water's surface. A shorts deck or pier there would make a safer spot to launch our boats as well as offer a safe spot for fishermen to land fish caught in the area.

Stop by during one of our sailing occasions to see our sailors and see the fun. We gladly hand one of our transmitter controlers to visitors to give them the experience of sailing one of these small sailing vessels.

I am looking forward to discussing the potential for a small infrastructure improvement for easier and safer water surface access.

Jim Knorr Maritime Bay Model Sailing Club

